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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1711 provides that the authorization to use videoconferencing technology by a district court 

includes the use of the technology for appearances where the person is in custody in a different 

county than the county in which the case is filed.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1711 allows for videoconferencing in certain court proceedings. This measure is not 

anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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